
 

 

 
 
 

Sample 
Yes 2 the Future 

Edu-Sports Lecture 
 
Facts: Trent Gracious is an All-State (1st Team) Forward on the 

Basketball Team at We Breed Ball Players High School and is 
 being sought by five collegiate teams ranked in the top ten of 

National Basketball Collegiate Rankings.  Gracious lives with 
both of his parents and they are attempting to understand the  

 vast information they are receiving from colleges and 
universities about athletic scholarships.  Fast Frank is an avid  

 basketball fan and it is common knowledge he supports one of 
the local AAU teams (of which Trent Gracious played for his 
entire high school career) by making donations to their 
expenses for road trips and other expenses.   

 
Ms. Gracious told Fast Frank she was having trouble 
understanding all of the athletic scholarship information sent 
to her and Mr. Gracious for the recruitment of Trent.  Fast 
Frank told Ms. Gracious he would be happy to connect her to an 
Agent that represented professional basketball players.  He 
said this Agent could explain everything to her if she signed  
an agreement he could provide at the We Breed Basketball 
Players High School Gymnasium tomorrow. 
 
Ms. Gracious told Mr. Gracious about her conversation with Fast 
Frank that evening, and Mr. Gracious was highly upset and said 
he was going to the school the next morning to meet with the 
Principal and Athletic Director.  The Athletic Director told Mr. 
Gracious not to worry about it and he didn’t need to sign 
anything; the A.D. also told Gracious thirty-five (35%) of 
collegiate athletes recruited by Top Ten Collegiate Basketball 
Programs go to the NBA to play professional Basketball.   
 
Mr. Gracious was still concerned and talked to his Pastor.   
Pastor Keen informed Mr. Gracious he recently received a flyer 
for an ‘Introduction to Collegiate Sports Management 
Programs’ seminar for High School Students and Parents 
sponsored by the local university next weekend.  Yet, Ms. 
Gracious was told by Fast Frank the next day at the gymnasium 
that the Agent will be in town next weekend and wants to meet 
with Trent and Mr. and Mrs. Gracious. 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Teams: 1.  Local University Sports Management Professors 
 2.  Attorneys 
 3.  Athletic Directors 
 4.  National Collegiate Athletic Association (NCAA) Compliance  
          Officers 
 5.  Parents (Mr. and Mrs. Gracious) 
  
  
Anticipatory sets: See Presentations Area 
 
Assignment:  See Presentations Area 
 
Game Rules:  See Presentations Area 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


